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December 29, 1978 

Captain E. L. Cope 
Chief, Operations Division 
Twelfth Coast Guard Dist. 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, CA 94126 

Dear Captain Cope: 

Enclosed are three executed copies of the amendment to the license 
for the Point Pinos Lighthouse. 

The City Council was most appreciative of the cooperation shown by the 
Coast Guard assuming the major maintenance on the Lighthouse building. It 
will certainly help us over a very difficult financial problem. 

I want to personally thank you and Commander Blackett for your assistance 
and understanding. We have always enjoyed a good working relationship with 
the Coast Guard, and this is one more ex-ample of how well this relationship 
has functioned. 

Sincerely yours, 

GARY W. BALES 
City Manager 

cc: Museum Director Vern Yadon 
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